
OPCAT inspection on a site of house arrest 

 

 

On 8 February 2016, members of the National Preventive Mechanism visited a private flat 

designated as site of house arrest. The owner of the flat had given his consent to the visit.  

 

 

 
 

The purpose of the visit was to inspect the circumstances of house arrest and the treatment of 

the detainee. The members of the delegation made an interview with the detainee, and 

inspected the documentation on the house arrest.  

Members of the delegation included:  

- Krisztina Izsó, senior legal advisor, head of the inspection 

- Gergely Fliegauf, Head of Department, psychologist 

- Sándor Gurbai, senior legal advisor  

 

The results and conclusions of the inspection will be published in a report by the 

Commissioner for Fundamental Rights. 

 


